**Newsletter 4** 

Monday 26th September 2016



TOGETHER

LEARNING

AND

LIVING

# Idbrook News



# Coffee morning

A reminder that Mrs Bassett will be holding a coffee morning in the Learning Suite on Thursday 29th at 8.45am. Once your child has gone into school please come around for a coffee and a chat. Everyone is welcome!

## Car Parking



To ensure the safety of all pupils and adults could I please ask that if you drive your child to school that you do not park on the yellow zigzag lines or across local residents drive ways and park in the designated spaces outside the front of school. Please keep to the designated speed limits when entering and exiting **Oldbrook Boulevard**. Thank you in advance for your understanding.

### Packed lunches



If your child has a packed lunch at school please remember it has to be a selection of healthy foods. Children should not have chocolate or fizzy drinks as part of their lunch.

We have children that are allergic to **nuts** in school so please do not send any nut products or sandwiches with a Nutella filling.



# Harvest



A reminder that we will be celebrating Harvest on Tuesday 11th October at 9.05am The children from Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 will be performing a selection of rhymes, songs and stories.

# Jeans for Genes



Thank you to everyone that sent a donation on Friday for Jeans for Genes day. Together we raised £112 for the charity.

# Fruity Friday

The children in year 1 and 2 can bring 30p for a fruit snack every Friday. Mrs Bassett will collect the money and prepare their fruity surprise!

Míss Sara Jarman Acting Head